
Leominster Primary School                  

Nursery Summer Newsletter 

Welcome to the Summer term at Nursery.  

                                                                                                                        
TOPIC 

This half term we are finding out about animals. We have talked about pets, 

now we are looking at wild animals and next we are going to find out about sea 

creatures. The children are really interested in this topic. We are still 

continuing to practise fine motor skills such as cutting and pencil control 

alongside gross motor skills such as riding trikes and scooters, using stilts and 

ball skills. 
 

SUN AND SHOWERS!      

As the weather is getting warmer, please remember to send your child with a 

named sun hat into nursery and apply sun cream in the mornings. Showers can 

also catch us out so can you send your child with a waterproof coat as well 

please. 
 

BOOKS 

We are going to send  books to share on Mondays and Fridays. Please send your 

child with a book bag so they can choose a book. Book bags can be purchased 

from Club Sport in town and are useful for carrying work and pictures too. We 

will also be sending home a folder of rhymes so you and your child can say them 

at home.  

 

 



 

 
SESSION TIMES 

Nursery times are 9:00-12:00 am sessions and 9:00-3:00 for day 

sessions. We would like to remind you of the importance of 

attendance and punctuality. If your child is ill or has a medical 

appointment please telephone school on 01568 616919 to let us know. 

You can also report absences through Parent Mail as well. 

Please can we remind you that if your child shows any COVID 19 

symptoms (new continuous cough, high temperature, or a loss or 

change of smell/taste) then they must not attend nursery. 

 

REMINDER 

Please label all clothing, lunchbox 

and drink bottle with your child’s 

name. 

 

 

           HOME LEARNING 

If your child has to self-isolate 

there are ideas for activities to 

do at home on the nursery pages 

on the school website. 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 31st May-Friday 4th June - Half Term 

Wednesday 21st July – End of Term. 

We will let you know at a later date about arrangements for 

your child’s transition into Reception. 

 

Many thanks, 
The Nursery Team 

 


